
 

 

 
 

 
September 01 2022 

Dear parents, 
 
  
This week in school we have been visited by evaluators from the Council Of International Schools as 
part of our accreditation cycle. Becoming a CIS member is a rigorous but hugely rewarding process 
and a great deal of effort has already been made by many members of our school community in 
regards to becoming prepared for this stage – the preparatory visit. After this week, we will embark 
upon a self-study period during which we must demonstrate our ongoing commitment to ensuring 
that we not only strive for continuous improvements but also put our whole school community at 
the forefront of our plans. We are fully aligned with the ethos and core principles of CIS and it has 
been a genuine pleasure to work alongside our visitors this week just as it will also be a privilege to 
continue to grow as a CIS member school. In a few weeks, a report regarding this week’s visit will 
be sent to us and I will ensure that this is shared with all parents. 
 
We are already, of course, a school with many successes to celebrate. As parents will recall, it is less 
than a year since we were judged to be outstanding during our BSO inspection, and since this time 
we have continued to make even further improvements to our school. Last week, for example, our 
first ever cohort of IGCSE students received their results for these exams, with over a 98% average 
pass rate and the percentage of students being awarded the very highest grades being well above 
the UK average. We are all very proud of our brilliant students and we wish them every success as 
they now begin their AS courses with us. The excellent IGCSE grades are a result of both the hard 
work and talent of our students and the superb teaching abilities and experience of their teachers. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 

https://www.cois.org/
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/BSO-Nov-2021-Wakra.pdf
mailto:steven.miles@dbswakra.com

